
IDAWRA: Annual Luncheon Meeting: "Esther Simplot Park - Innovative Stormwater and Flood Protection"; Thursday, April 
14, 2016 11:45 - 1:00 Lunch, 1:15 - 3:00 Walking site visit (Waiting List open) 
 
Annual Luncheon Meeting of 
Idaho State Section of the 
American Water Resources Association 
Thursday April 14, 2016 
 
Lunch and speaker, 11:45 to 1:00  
Walking visit to the construction site, 1:15 to 3:00   

"Esther Simplot Park - Innovative stormwater and flood protection"  

Speaker: John Tensen, City Engineer, City of Boise 
Site Visit: Andrew Pharis, McMillen Jacobs Engineering  
 
Location: The Riverside Hotel (2900 Chinden Boulevard, Boise, ID) 
 
Schedule:  Lunch 11:45 - 1:00 

Walking site visit to the construction site 1:15 - 3:00  
 
 
 
The Esther Simplot Park, bordered by Whitewater Park Blvd. and the Boise River, is 
designed to reduce flood risk and manage stormwater, as well as provide valuable 
recreational opportunities.  Construction, under the direction of McMillen Jacobs 
Associates, began a year ago.  The expansive 55-acre park site encompasses 17 acres 
of ponds suitable for fishing, wading and swimming and will include trails, docks, 
wetlands, boardwalks, shelters, grassy open areas, a playground, bridges and 
restrooms. A meandering stream will connect the park’s two ponds with Quinn’s 
Pond. Construction is expected to be completed by this summer.  Hydraulic modeling 
and an application to FEMA for a Conditional Letter of Map Revision was prepared by 
HDR.   
Funding for development of the park is provided by the Simplot Family Foundation.   

http://riversideboise.com/


 



 


